Jennie Dotts

From: rubin peacock <peacock911@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 3, 2017 10:49 PM

To: jennie@oldhouseauthority.com
Subject: garbage bins

Dear UDC Committee Members:

Unfortunately, | will be unable to attend the scheduled meeting on May 4, so | am asking that my concerns be read

and are taken into serious consideration. For over twenty five years, | have swept the sidewalk and picked up trash in
front of my property at 303 Brook Road and have tried diligently to keep the area in front of my building, where | live
clean. | have heard that consideration is being given to placing a garbage bin in front of my property, a suggestion that |
not only find disrespectful to me as a[ property owner, but also suggested with little consideration for it's usefulness. |
would suggest that garbage cans be placed on the north end of the plaza where the space is available and were most of
the accumuilation of people and food will fikely be. Other options for consideration might be at the pedestrian crosswalks
at Broad and Adams. Most garbage containers seem to be constantly overflowing, and in many cases, litter

surrounds them with trash that never made it to the container. Please do not place a garbage can in the front of my
property, trash can should be placed along curbside for easy pick ups.

Thank you for considering my concerns. Rubin Peacock



